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FROM THE EDITOR IN CHIEF

II

Scientific reviewers play a pivotal role in Turkish Journal of Geriatrics 

since 1998. They not only validate the academic researches, but surely 

improve the quality of our journal as well for 20 years. 

So we cordially thank the 2018 term reviewers of our journal who gave 

valuable constructive criticism to the authors and helped to increase 

the success of the journal.

As the members of the editorial board we wish a very happy and 

prosperous new year to all of our readers, authors and reviewers and at 

last, but not the least to the technical staff of the journal. 

Prof. Yeşim GOKCE KUTSAL, M.D.

Editor in Chief


